
2020 Pandemic Impacts Chapter Activities 

the fraternal link 

chapter contributed in 
any way to Assured 
Life’s COVID-19 Food 
Fund Drive. The pan-
demic has taken its toll 
on local food banks’ 
ability to provide food 
for needy families. 

Chapter Annual Reporting Forms Available 

The pandemic has cer-
tainly cramped the style 
of most, if not all, our 
chapters; having to put 
activities on hold for 
fear of spreading 
COVID-19. Some have 
opted to have zoom 
meetings of chapter of-
ficers so that the busi-
ness of the chapter may 
go on even though ac-
tivities for the chapters 
are halted.  

One positive note for 
chapter officers this ex-
traordinary year; the 
2020 chapter annual 
reporting should be a 
simpler process as the 
number of chapter 
meetings and social ac-

tivities were limited to 
just a few.  Easy to add 
up the number of meet-
ings and hours as a re-
sult. The annual Chap-
ter reporting is due 
March 31, 2021. We al-
so want to know if your 

copy your report from 
last year.   

Please let me know if 
you have any questions. 

Chapter reporting 
forms for 2020 are 
available on the As-
sured Life website at 
http://assuredlife.org/
Chapter-Leaders/

Chapter-Annual-
Reporting 

If your chapter officer 
information has not 
changed, please let 
me know and I will 

November 2020 

Should have bought stock in Zoom! 

Chapter Officer Newsletter 



Thank you for your support. 2020 marks 
the 12th year 
anniversary 
for Assured 
Life Associa-
tion’s Oper-
ation Santa’s 
Elves. As-
sured Life 
Association 
encourages 

its chapters and members to help 
bring the joy of Christmas and 
Santa Claus to the lives of needy 
children by getting involved in 
Operation Santa’s Elves. 
 

Since its inception in 2009, As-
sured Life’s Operation Santa’s 
Elves has impacted 1,295 kids 
with gifts valued at over $18,000 
and cash donations of over 
$13,000! 
  
It’s easy to participate! Have your 
own toy drive or seek out a lo-
cal organization or program that 
assists in providing Christmas 
gifts to kids that would not other-
wise receive anything for Christ-
mas. Whether it is Toys for Tots, 
Adopt-A-Family programs or the 
Salvation Army, get involved.  
 

Operation Santa’s Elves—Sharing Christmas Joy with those Less Fortunate 

To end a most challenging year, we at As-
sured Life Association send our best 
wishes to all our chapter officers and 
their families for a happy Thanksgiving, 
Merry Christmas and blessed New Year!  

Happy holidays, everyone. 

PO Box 3169 
Englewood, CO 80155-3169 
 

Phone: 800.777.9777 
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Honoring our promises to pay. 
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